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David C. Saavedra  
      President  

March 25, 2022 
 

 COUNCIL EXECUTIVE MESSAGE NO. 2 
 
 
Aaron Cowan, Council Chair and 
Members of the GPSA Council  
 
 
Dear Chair Cowan and Members of the GPSA Council: 
 
I am writing in support of the GPSA Finance Committee’s request to allocate a total of $41,237 
in additional funding from the GPSA General Fund to support the FY23 Annual Budget Process.  
 
The Annual Budget Process requires an additional $41,237 to balance the requests recommended 
by the Finance Committee. There are increases in individual Organization Budgets resulting in 
the increased need. The projected spending amount for FY23 was $109,250; the actual requests 
recommended by the Finance Committee total $150,487, which exceeds the amount budgeted by 
$41,237. 
 
I ask for your support in granting the approval of these funds.  
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
David C. Saavedra  
President  


